
Chairperson: Sara Taaffe                                       

                    

Friday 26th May 2023 

Dear Parents and Guardians,  

BOPTA Family Treasure Hunt & BBQ 
Saturday 10th June 

 
I am just writing to confirm the following information for our Treasure Hunt 
and BBQ which will be taking place in a couple of weeks.  

 The Treasure Hunt and BBQ will be held on the school field.  
 The Treasure Hunt teams will go out to complete the Treasure Hunt in 

5 minute intervals between 2.00pm and 4.00pm with the last team 
going out at 4pm. 

 There will be a prize for the winning team and if there is more than one 
team with the same points, the winning team will be drawn out of a 
hat.  

 The BBQ will be available from 2.00pm until 5.00pm. There will be 
burgers and hot dogs available to buy along with a snack stall (please 
advise in advance of any dietary needs).  

 There will be a tombola & games to play on the field.  
 Please bring your own chairs or picnic mats to sit on.  
 Parents and guardians are responsible for their children at all times and 

the PTA take no responsibility for them.  
 We do not have a card machine so please bring cash with you (and 

some change if possible).   
 If you are parking in the local area, please ensure you park safely and 

considerately of neighbouring properties. Walk if possible to save car 
parking. The staff car park will be reserved for BOPTA members and 
staff. Please do not park in the Cross Guns Car Park as they will need 
the spaces for their customers.  



 

 

 The school toilets will be available.  
 No dogs will be permitted on the school field or the school site except 

for guide dogs.  

If anyone would like to do a stall on the day, please contact me to discuss 
details. It would be great to have some different stalls on the field. These 
events take place with the help of a team of volunteers, so any help you 
can provide on the day would be appreciated, as the saying goes – ‘many 
hands make light work’. 

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact myself or a 
member of BOTPA. 

Kind Regards 

Sara Taaffe 
Chairperson 
 

 


